
	 PTA	Social	Events	
	

The	PTA	is	currently	raising	£30,000	for	570	new	classroom	tables.	

	
	
							

	

	
	

Saturday	3rd	February	2018	
(7pm	School	Hall)	

	

We	have	some	fantastic	Comedians	
lined	up	for	this	fun	filled	evening.	
	
Bring	friends,	enjoy	a	drink	and	have	
a	laugh!	
	

Tickets now on sale 
(see attached booking form) 

	
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

	
											(1pm	-2.30pm)	

	

In	the	Meeting	Room	behind	Reception	
	

We	have	a	great	selection	of	good	
quality	second	hand	uniform	at	low	
prices.	Don’t	miss	this	popular	event.	
	
Next	Sale	-					June	2018	
	
Please	donate	any	laundered,	quality	second	
hand	uniform	to	Reception.	We	also	welcome	
donations	of	trainers,	football	boots,	rucksacks,	
coats	and	jackets.	

	

Comedy	Night	

 

   
You	can	also	support	our	PTA			
fundraising	campaign	by 
donating	on	Parent	Pay.	

	

 
PTA Donations	

The	PTA	is	a	registered	charity		
and	we	can	be	contacted	on  
pta@roundwoodpark.co.uk.  
	
Details	of	all	our	activities	and	booking	
forms	can	be	found	on	the	school	website	
under	“Parents”.	

	
Roundwood	Park	PTA	has	
been	chosen	for	the	next	round	of		
Co-op	Local	Community	Fund.	
	
From	now	until	the	27	Oct	2018	
	
1%	of	the	sale	of	selected	Co-op	
products	goes	into	the	Local	
Community	Fund.		
	
It	only	applies	to	Co-op	members.	
If	you	are	not	already	a	Co-op	
member	and	use	the	Co-op,	please	
sign	up	at	www.coop.co.uk	before	
your	next	shop	and	select	
‘Roundwood	Park	PTA’	as	your	
chosen	Community	Fund.		
	
Please	pass	on	to	local	family	
and	friends	as	we	have	the	
potential	of	raising	over	
£5,000!	
	

1%	Community	
Fund	

Second	Hand	
Uniform	Sale		
Sat	20th	January	

	


